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“Promising every student a future!” 
 

Be here, On Time, All Day, Everyday! 

 

August 3, 2020 

 

Dear Students and Families, 

 

Beach Haven will be the model school in the county and state!  We are excited to affirm that Beach Haven 

School District plans to move forward with a full day school schedule in September.  We are thankful for our 

collective efforts throughout the month of July.  This feat has and continues to be a large under taking, 

however, we are confident in the procedures and additional precautions we have in place.  

 

With that said, please complete this survey by Thursday, August 6th.  Click here!  As we look at macro 

view, we would like to highlight the key details that Beach Haven School has to offer.  Furthermore, our 

specifics are aligned with the Department of Education and/or Department of Health mandates and/or 

recommendation. 

 

• Small class sizes 

• Classrooms can adhere to social distancing 

• Daily student and staff health screenings 

• Designated classroom drop-off locations and stairwells 

• Facemasks and shields will be provided for all students and staff 

• Staff will wear a facemask or shield in the presence of children 

• Students will need to wear a facemask when social distancing is not possible (arrival, dismissal, 

and transitions) 

• Hand sanitizers and touchless paper towel dispensers throughout the school 

• Inactive water fountains have been turned into handwashing stations 

• Staggered lunch and recess schedules 

• Enhanced and heightened cleaning procedures 

• Contact Tracing protocols have been established with local Department of Health 

• Ongoing conversations with local school districts 

 

We will invite you back in on Thursday, August 27th to review specifics details of our reentry plan while 

having the opportunity to see your child’s classroom. Furthermore, continue to access our website and 

Facebook for updated information as we continue to create the model school. If you have specific questions 

and/or concerns, please contact me at CMeyrick@BeachHavenSchool.com.  

 

Continue to Stay Safe and Healthy,  

Dr. Meyrick 
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